
12/6/07 
 
Email Collaboration Record: 
 
On or about November 25, 2007, the SOTHA Board received from Eric Hansen an email 
application for placement of a shed. 

I'd like to put up a shed about 2' away from the east   
side of my house on the existing pad.  The drawings and dimensions   
are enclosed but it's 12x14' and 168 sq.ft.   The siding will be lt.   
brown in color and the roof will match the grey comp shingles on the   
house.  If you need more info please call 970-9xxxxxxxx  Eric  
 
The application was circulated by email to the Board of Directors on November 26, 2007 
and the following responses were received:  
From: Sallie  
Subject: Shed application  
Date: Sun, 25 Nov 2007 11:02:38 -0700  
I do not have a problem with it. thanks for the detailed description. 
 
Date: Mon, 3 Dec 2007 10:10:37 -0700  
Tom:  
 I approve of Eric’s shed application.  
 Michael 
 
From: "Hawley"  
Subject: Shed application from Eric  
Date: Mon, 3 Dec 2007 14:58:41 -0500  
I approve as well if that is necessary. 
 
Date: Wed, 5 Dec 2007 20:30:23 -0700  
 I approve of the shed application for the Hansen Residence.  
 Kevin  
 
The following response was sent to Eric Hansen: 

12/6/07                         cc: SOTHA Board 
Eric: 
By email collaboration, your application for shed placement was APPROVED.  
Detail: Affirmative votes from Kevin, Michael, Hawley, and Salley, constituting a 
majority; No response from Stewart or Joy.  
Regards,  
Tom. 


